Minutes
April 18 2017

Meeting of Memgrial School Reuse committee

At Community Center

Present Jay Moody,Larry Gogolin,David James, Ted Manning and John Roper

Jay Moody was finally able to obtain a set of plans for Memorial School.We checked the plans with what
information we had from going through the building and checked through the plans for other
information. We talked about possible problems, such as the piping tunnel an access and the fact that
heating pipes probably had asbestos and also the flooring tile.

We started to talk about possible uses for the building and the problem that the town may not have
enough bonding capacity to remodel the building.We talked about the possibility of finding tenants to
undertake the whole project and the town to give a long term lease,but had no idea about if this would
be feasible.We realized we did not have many answers and adjourned the meeting.

Meeting opened at 1 PM and closed at 3 PM



